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Buddy Bench Design Competition

We have two new Buddy Benches in the playground. The Buddy Benches are in the
playground so that anyone who is feeling lonely or has no one to play with has a place to
go. If you are sitting on the Buddy Bench others can go over to you, say hi and ask if

you want to play.

The Inclusive Schools Committee wants everyone in our school to feel safe, respected,
included and happy. We are looking for designs for the new Buddy Benches to reflect
these ideas.

If you would like to enter the competition, please use the template below to show your
design. All entries must be submitted to Miss Kirkcaldy and the Inclusive Schools
Committee by Wednesday 8™ December. The winning designs will be painted on the
Buddy Benches; some colours may be changed due to availability of paint.




